
 

15th December 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
HandS Christmas Fun Day 
Monday 18th December 
 
On Monday 18th December all students will be allowed to wear mufti. A £1.00 contribution is 
needed to enter the activity for each year group. Students must bring their £1.00 on the day 
if they want to take part, and may want to bring in additional money as there will be a tuck 
shop, Christmas items and 50th anniversary souvenirs, which will be on sale during the day 
as well.  
 
Year 7 will be doing a Christmas Languages Competition, Year 8 will be watching a film and 
Years 9, 10 and 11 will be taking part in a Christmas Quiz. 
 
If you do not wish your son/daughter to take part, please alert your Head of Year.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mr King and the HANDS team 


